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September Newsletter 

Monday-Wednesday-Friday Class 
 

 Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year at Christ the King Preschool.  Each month you will 

receive a newsletter describing what our themes are for the month, any special activities 

planned, or important dates. You can also go to our website: www.christhekingpreschool.com to 

get the same information. 

 

For the first part of September, we will be talking about and doing activities centered 

around ‘Welcome to School’. The second week, we will explore ‘All about Me’. The last full week 

of September, we will focus Apples! Our themes will usually include a letter of the alphabet that 

we focus on for that week (F for Fall). We will also be exploring different countries throughout 

the year through art, folktales, song, and crafts. We will be doing some cooking activities in 

class this year. Sign-in sheets will be available every day for the children to get to know their 

names. Children can point to their names, trace the letters, or write the letters in their name; 

whatever they are comfortable doing. 

 

On Fridays, the children will check a book out from our Children’s Library.  It will go home 

in a Ziploc bag.  Please bring that book in the bag, back every Friday so your child can check 

out another book. 

    

Like ‘ChristtheKingPreschool-Tigard’ on Facebook and @ctk_preschool on Instagram. We 

will never post pictures of the children on social media, but look there to see pictures of their 

art and activities. 

 

 We look forward to a fun, healthy and creative year with your child. 

God’s Blessings 

Teachers Heidi Livingston and Niki Nolly 

Oct 5- PICTURE DAY 

 

Weekly Themes      Sept Birthdays 

Sept 13- ‘Welcome to School’    9/18- Phineas 

Sept 21- ‘All About Me’      

Sept 28- ‘Apples’  *reminder: birthday treats must be store bought 

         

http://www.christhekingpreschool.com/

